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Dear Inspectors,
I am writing to express my disappointment and disapproval with regards to National Grid's
response to the Examining Authority's written questions in which they made clear that they
do not intend to be present at the Issue Specific Hearings 1 and 2. It is immensely
disappointing that a body that intends to proceed with plans that will make such a
significant change, and have and incredibly negative impact, on so many of our lives, do
not even feel the need to make their views heard and answer questions put to them in a
public forum. It is clear that National Grid intend to get their development plans approved
under the cloak of the SPR application, further contributing to an ever growing feeling of
distrust and concern between local communities and these corporate giants. I would be
very grateful if you could enlist the help of the Secretary of State to insist that National
Grid attend the hearings and answer the questions raised, in particular questions 1.0.16 and
1.0.17 with reference to all six additional energy projects that are proposed.
Thank you for your continued hard in examining these proposals.

I would be more than happy to discuss these concerns at any time, :

All the best,

Patrick
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